
 
 

 Friday 2nd May 2025  
 

Dear Parents, 
  We have had another really busy week here at school and the children have been working 
super hard as usual! Class 2 have had the most wonderful time at Robinwood and have 
returned tired but very happy! Thank you so much to Mr Short and Miss Barnes for 
accompanying the children and looking after them so well. 
 

      
 

 

 
     

 

We have had some beautiful weather this week and I am hoping that it continues 
over the weekend for you all. Next Friday we will be back to holding our Praise 
Assemblies again and all parents are welcome to attend at 2.55pm.  (I have recently 
sent an email out to ask for photographs of any children who have been helping out 

on their farm over the holidays and we will be looking at these then😊). 
 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 

Do you know someone who remembers the first VE Day, 8th May 1945? 
 If so, please help us to try to understand what it was like during this period of time. 

 Any accounts can then be shared with the rest of the school. 
 

On Thursday next week (8th May) we will be having a VE party at lunchtime and Mrs  
Parker will be making a buffet party lunch – Children are welcome to come to school 

dressed in non-school uniform (£1 donation to go towards our school fund will be much 
appreciated!) 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend everyone! Please 
don’t forget that school is closed on Monday. See you 
all on Tuesday, bright and breezy at 8.50am! 
 

Mrs Hayward 😊  

Dates for the Diary … 

 
Friday 16th May – Open the Book  
Wednesday 21st May – Dance Club Performance (Parents welcome)  
Wednesday 21st May – Multiplication check meeting for parents (YR4)  
Friday 23rd May – last day before half term holiday  
Tuesday 17th June – Newcastle Cathedral Year 4 leavers service  
Tuesday 1st July – Sports Day 



 


